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Over Ten Thousand Volunteers Supported the TWGHs Flag Day

The TWGHSs Flag Day was successfully held on 29 August 2018. Nearly 13,000 volunteers from TWGHs schools, corporations
and organizations greeted members of the public on the streets and invited them to donate to the Group for extending
its social services to the people in need.

TWGHSs partnered with Hello Wong again to design 4 flag stickers with “star” as the theme, featuring the Group’s core
services and fundraising events. The flags resemble a wish bottle, filled with star-shaped wishes from generous donors
to the needy in the society.

Mr. Vinci WONG, the Chairman, and other Board members visited various districts to enlist support from citizens, as well
as cheering up the volunteers and thanking them for their tremendous efforts. He hoped their kind act would inspire
more people to care for the disadvantaged.

TWGHs also launched a series of promotional initiatives on different platforms, including short appeal videos featuring
famous artists, to encourage the public to support the event. Interactive games were also rolled out during the campaign
to draw public attention and add fun to charity deeds.
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Mr. Vinci Wong, the
Chairman, gave his
sincere support to all
the volunteers.
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Breaking Through Boundaries and Flying High To Dream —
TWGHs Media Luncheon Party

The "“Breaking Through Boundaries and Flying High To Dream — TWGHs =
Media Luncheon Party” was successfully held at TWGHs Kwan Fong Kai Chi E
School on 28 Aug 2018. Miss CHU Man Ling, Cathy, JP, Director of Information ¢
Services, and Mr. YU Chi Wai, Terence, Assistant Director (Local Public Relations)
of the Information Services Department attended the Luncheon, joining
representatives from various media organisations to take a fun and interactive
look at the latest development in our special education services.
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A group photo of Mr. Vinci WONG, the Chairman, (front row, left 3), Miss CHU
Man-ling Cathy, JP, Director of Information Services (front row, centre), TWGHs
Board Members and guests

The party featured a lion dance, “aeroplane” dance, softball game, a fashion
show, as well as bakery demonstration and catering service presented by
students with special education needs (SEN), allowing guests to discover their
talents, career dreams and TWGHSs special schools’ efforts in helping students
develop a career plan. Guests also had the chance to understand more about the A BENIE FEEEN IS
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Students guided guests
to make fruit tarts.

e-book and “Robot4SEN" project sponsored by the “HSBC 150th Anniversary BEFEEE.
Charity Programme”. Students demonstrated to guests
Mr. Vinci WONG, the Chairman, expressed his heartfelt gratitude to the media on how to use the e-book.

for their continuous support throughout the years. He believed that with proper
training and support, SEN students could also contribute to the society.
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